
 

 

 
NOTICE 

Amendment to Electricity Integrated Regional Licence 2 
HORIZON POWER 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved a request by Horizon Power to amend its 
Electricity Integrated Regional Licence 2 (EIRL2).  
 
The amendment:  

• extends Horizon Power’s operating boundary in the South Hedland electricity licence 
area in anticipation of the transfer of assets at Utah Point from the Port Hedland Port 
Authority to Horizon Power; and 

• creates a new licence area in Yungngora in order for Horizon Power to supply power 
to a community as part of the Aboriginal and Remote Communities Power Supply 
Project.   

The amended licence is effective from 22 October 2010 under section 21 of the Electricity 
Industry Act 2004.  

A copy of the amended EIRL 2 and Decision

 

 can be obtained from the Authority’s website. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4077 
Mb: 0424 196 771 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
25 October 2010 
 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/2415/2/20101025%20D54062%20Horizon%20Power%20(Regional%20Power%20Corporation)%20-%20Electricity%20Integrated%20Regional%20Licence%202.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8954/2/20101025%20D54061%20Decision%20to%20Amend%20Electricity%20Integrated%20Regional%20Licence%202%20-%20Horizon%20Power.pdf
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